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Congratulations are in order for Florida
Rush alumni Alikia Keene who has been called in to play with the Jamaican U20 team at the 2014
CONCACAF Qualifying tournament in the Cayman Islands as the Jamaicans attempt to qualify for
the next U20 Women's World Cup.

Keene, a sophomore at Harvard University is a part of a defense that allowed 0.81 goals per game
and helped Harvard to a vy League championship in 2013.

Jamaica will take on Guatemala Thursday, the United States on Saturday and finish round robin
play against Costa Rica on Monday the 13th.

Good luck Alikia!
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